
Otter Tail Power Company and 
Missouri River Energy Services 
are proposing a new 345-kilovolt 
(kV) transmission line between 
Otter Tail Power’s Big Stone 
South Substation in South 
Dakota and a substation owned 
by Missouri River Energy Services 
in Alexandria, Minnesota.

This project will improve electric 
reliability, increase resiliency 
to extreme weather conditions, 
reduce transmission congestion, 
and increase access to 
renewable energy in the region.

A lot has to happen before the 
Big Stone South to Alexandria 
345-kV transmission line can be 
placed in service. 

We are developing route 
options for the proposed line 
and look forward to your input.

Big Stone South to Alexandria

Study area is subject to change.
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PROJECT DEVELOPMENT STEPS
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HDR
1601 Utica Avenue South, Suite 600
St. Louis Park, MN 55416-3400

LEARN MORE ON THE INSIDE

SCAN ME!

www.BigStoneSouthtoAlexandria.com

connect@bigstonesouthtoalexandria.com

(800) 598-5587

HAVE QUESTIONS ABOUT THE PROJECT? 

JOIN US! 
ORTONVILLE 

April 26, 2023

4:00-7:00 p.m.

Ortonville Community Center 
200 Monroe Ave 
Ortonville, MN  56278

BENSON
April 27, 2023

4:00-7:00 p.m.

McKinney’s on Southside 
300 14th Street South 
Benson, MN 56215

ALEXANDRIA 
April 25, 2023

4:00-7:00 p.m.

Holiday Inn 
5637 MN-29 
Alexandria, MN 56308

You’re invited to an open house for the Big Stone South to Alexandria 
345-kV transmission line project. This project will improve electric 
reliability, increase resiliency to extreme weather conditions, reduce 
transmission congestion, increase access to renewable energy, and 
improve long-term electric reliability in the region.

Join us at an open house to learn about the Big Stone to Alexandria 345-kV transmission 
line proposed by Otter Tail Power Company and Missouri River Energy Services.


